
Foothills Music Teachers Association 

General Membership Meeting Minutes    September 17, 2014 

 

President, Kathryn Hammer NCTM, called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM. 

 

The agenda was approved. 

Minutes of the August 20, 2014 were approved as read and as posted on the FMTA website. 

 

Gary Bishop, Treasurer, reported balances of: Checking Acc’t, $2,270.70; Scholarship Savings, 

$7,859.16; Savings CD, $5,820.30. 

 

Elaine Van Dellen NCTM, VP for Membership, gave Lifetime Member, Judy Bonnell NCTM, a corsage. 

Guest, Chris Cogswell, was introduced. 

 

Volunteers offered to fill the following positions: 

 Achievement Day ribbons – Davina Perret 

 FMTA 40
th
 Anniversary Celebration – April Larsen will serve on the committee (not as chair) 

 Gift Basket for Silent Auction table at the CSMTA Conference – Robin Braun and Davina Perret 

 

Members were reminded that discounts through MTNA are available at Office Depot and other locations. 

Barnes & Noble recital times are still available for Dec. 12-14, 2014. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 AM. 

 

Carol Williams, Secretary 

 

 


